
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1689 

 

07 March 2018 

 

Mr  

 

Email: @thetimes.co.uk 

 

Dear Mr  

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Environment Information 

Regulations/ Unstunned meat 

 

I refer to your EIR request as above and respond as follows: 

 

Request: 

In your area, which local authority establishments, including but not limited to 

schools, use meat from animals which have not been stunned before slaughter?  

Response: None 

 

Which bodies certify the meat as coming from animals not stunned before slaughter? 

For example, the Halal Monitoring Committee provides this service. 

Response: Not local authority responsibility, suggest you contact: 

 Department of Agriculture, Environment & Rural Affairs 

 Information Management Branch 

 Room 507 Dundonald House 

 Upper Newtownards Road 

 Belfast BT4 3SB 

 Telephone: 0300 200 7852 

  Email address: daera.informationmanager@daera-ni.gov.uk  

Which of these establishments serve unstunned meat to those who do not belong to 

the Muslim or Jewish faiths? 

Response: As above 

 

What contracts does the council have for the supply of unstunned meat? 

Response: None 
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If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Principal EHO 

Food Control/Infectious Disease 
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